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Fairfield County Sheriff’s Office 
Dave Phalen, Sheriff 
 
221 EAST MAIN STREET 
LANCASTER, OHIO 43130 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE: INVITATION TO BID 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Fairfield County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) has issued an Invitation 

To Bid (ITB) to secure a qualified vendor to provide Law Enforcement Sedans (2016 or 
newer) and/or Full Sized Extended Length Cargo Van (2016 or newer) for use by the 

FCSO.  Vendors must deliver a signed original proposal of the entire written proposal to James 

Nicolia at 221 East Main Street, Lancaster, Ohio 43130 no later than Friday, February 12, 2015 

at 1:00 P.M.  Proposals received after the deadline will not be considered.  Faxes or e-mailed 

proposals will not be accepted.  “Bid for Vehicle Purchase” MUST BE CLEARLY MARKED 

ON THE ENVELOPE.  

 

A copy of the ITB package may be obtained by internet access at www.co.fairfield.oh.us or by 

contacting James Nicolia at (740) 652-7338 or jnicolia@sheriff.fairfield.oh.us. 

 

All proposals submitted will become the property of the FCSO and we reserve the right to reject 

any or all proposals, the right to waive any formalities in the proposals received, and to cancel in 

part or in its entirety this ITB. 

 


